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By Olga Martinson, National Leader of Estonia 

 

The family of Avo and Olga Martinson, National Leader of Estonia, held a Blessing ceremony for her relatives 
from Ukraine, a niece and her husband. The event took place on August 31, 2019. Relatives working in Latvia 
came to Estonia for a weekend visit.  The young couple has been married for only one year. They are members 
of the Seventh-day Adventist Church. They embraced the Blessing ceremony with an open heart and went 
through the three steps of the Blessing. "We are very glad that thanks to the Blessing we have become even 
closer in heart to each other, to God and True Parents!" they said. Then on the same day the Blessed families, 
parents and children, went to the forest for mushrooms. It was a good opportunity to be together in nature 
and collect a lot of mushrooms, gifts of the forest. 

 

 


